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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

Hitachi High-Tech to Donate to Support the 2024 Noto Peninsula 
Earthquake Relief Efforts 

 

Tokyo, January 15, 2024 – Hitachi High-Tech Corporation (“Hitachi High-Tech”) would like to 

express our heartfelt sympathies to those affected by the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake, 

and we also pray for those who have lost loved ones in this disaster. 

 

Hitachi High-Tech today announced that it will donate a total of 5 million yen (Approx. 35 

thousand U.S. dollar) to the Japanese Red Cross Society to support relief efforts for people 

affected by the disaster. 

 

Hitachi High-Tech wishes for the earliest possible recovery of the afflicted areas. 

 

 

- End - 


